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H.R. 1485
A bill for the relief of Esther Karinge

As ordered reported by the House Committee on the Judiciary on May 14, 2008

H.R. 1485 would make Esther Karinge eligible for permanent residence in the United States.
CBO estimates that enacting this legislation would have no significant impact on the federal
budget.

The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Mark Grabowicz.  This estimate was approved by
Peter H. Fontaine, Assistant Director for Budget Analysis.


